
Environmental Advisory Council 

September 2021 

Attendance: Jennifer Mittereder Brown, Patti O’Keefe, Sally Duffy 

Absent:  Kathleen Sandt, Darryl Speicker 

Meeting minutes for July 2021 were approved. 

Discussion was held on the sewage problem at the Congregation Ohr Menachem 

facility off rt. 390.   

Discussion was held on the township acquiring the former Barrett School and the 

use of alternative energy in the building renovations following the lead of 

Northampton Community College in becoming a LEED building.  

Discussion was held on the erosion at 7 Pines park and the installation of the new 

basin at the border with the Game Land.  It is suggested that no further 

development (as shown on future phases) occur until this erosion problem is 

seriously considered. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 

 

Patti O’Keefe 


